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ST. MARY SCHOOL ANNUAL FUND
We have completed our 1st Annual Fund
mailing. The appeal highlighted our
desire to expand the school through 6th
grade. The support we received has been
overwhelming and to date we have
raised over $19,000.

www.stmarymayville.org info@stmarymavyille.org

ST. MARY SCHOOL TO ADD 3RD GRADE
IN 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

We are excited to be bringing third grade back to St.
Mary School starting with the 2023-2024 school year!
Mrs. Fehring will be our third grade teacher starting
next year. (see her story on next page) 
We look forward to a bright new year and adding more
grades in the future!

1ST ANNUAL CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT A SUCCESS!
20 teams played in our 1st tournament
and it was such a fun day! Lots of great
food and prizes and fellowship! We are
looking forward to planning another
tournament next winter. Stay tuned!

https://www.instagram.com/stmaryschoolmayvillewi/
https://www.facebook.com/StMarySchoolMayville


position. This decision was a tough one that involved a lot of discussion with my
family, praying, and self-reflection. It is time for me to take on a new adventure.
Change is never easy but this is the right decision for me and St. Mary’s. 
I hope you will be as overjoyed as I am to start this new educational adventure!
Many of these kids will get to have me as their teacher two times which I am
thrilled about! I am excited to see how they have grown academically and now I’ll
get instruct them at a more advanced level! 

God Bless, 
Kara Fehring 

Kara Fehring 

Dear Parents, friends, and Parishioners, 
As most of you know, St. Mary will be adding third grade back for
next year. We are so excited for this wonderful change.  It has
taken a lot of hard work by Mrs. Yauck and the staff. We are very
grateful to be expanding! 
With that said, I am excited to announce that after 25 years in
Kindergarten at St. Mary’s I will be moving to the third-grade 

MRS. FEHRING MAKES A MOVE

You can contribute!
Feel free to send photos,

articles, etc. from your student
days at St. Mary School!

We'd be happy to share these
memories with fellow alumni!

Comments, suggestions,
questions?

Please contact us at
info@stmarymayville.org



We would like to include
updates on past

St. Mary School staff
and students in this

newsletter!
Drop us a line, and photo if
you'd like, and let us know
what you went on to do
after St. Mary School.

Feel free to send articles
about any successes and

accomplishments.
Let's share our good news!

FORMER ST. MARY SCHOOL STUDENT AUTHORS BOOK

Jennifer Fink, St.Mary School class of 1986, has written her
second book, "Building Boys: How to Raise Great Guys in a
World That Misunderstands Males." This book comes out
April 4. There are sections about building boys' emotional

intelligence, as well as lots about boys & school.

To get a 30% discount on this book, go to
https://rowman.com/ISBN/9781538159569/Building-

Boys-Raising-Great-Guys-in-a-World-that-
Misunderstands-Males. Click “Pre-Order;” then click

“Checkout.
Enter Promo Code RLFANDF30 for 30% off.

https://www.amazon.com/Building-Boys-Raising-Great-Misunderstands/dp/1538159554/
https://substack.com/redirect/11e9e7d5-4432-4399-bf08-99aae8ab863d?j=eyJ1IjoiMzRxOWkifQ.DPVxzX_KZAYf1T_3UVPeLMRzGckbzXh5nzPRhgePGlU

